-
’

APOLLO |ernanonas
Newsletter

Issue Year - 2021 | Issue Month - August | Issue Number - 07 \
important
——————
DEAR PARENTS,

During these difficult times, it is very necessary that you teach your child to be strong. You have to
teach themto face whatever things that may come their way. You can teach them that they

won’t always get the things they want. Life is difficult and different from what you expect it to be. So,

be a Role Model. If you also break down and be sad and try to retaliate against the things which are out J

of control and are happening around you, then life is going to be very difficult. | am not saying not to fight for what is
right and wrong. | am saying during times such as these, even if something which should not happen is happening you

havetofaceit. -
Be STRONG, Bea ROLE MODEL, LIFEis SHORT, Take ONE day atatime, ENJOY it whileyou can. - X ;

from Dr. (Mrs.) Kumari Grero - Director ‘ﬂ =) [
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DEAR CHILDREN, =, ==
Today my topic to you is about not hurting others. Sometimes we say and do things knowingly to others to hurt them.
Sometimes we don’t mean to hurt them, but without thinking we say and do things that hurt them. So we must
always be careful. The easiest way to find out if you are hurting another person is to put yourself in their shoes. This
does not mean that you wear their shoes, but you think you are. Then you feel how the other person feels. Thereis a
word for this. It is called Empathy. So always remember, do not hurt another person physically or mentally. Then you
can always be happy.

With love from your Director - Dr. (Mrs.) Kumari Grere ' <
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REMINDER - ORIENTATION DAY -2020/ 2021 .
The Orientation Day for the Academic Year 2020/2021

School will be re-opened for students on Friday,
K School wi opened for students on Friday, will be held on Thursday, 02"¢ & Friday, 03"

0O6th Sep+ember, 2021, September, 2021 from 8.30 a.m. to 1.45 p.m. All
X School will be re-opened for teachers on items in the book list and 4 stamp sized photographs
Thursday, 0Znd September, 202. (recently taken) should be brought.

BOOKS AND STATIONERY FOR-2021/2022

All books and other materials for the Academic Year 2021/2022 will be issued on the 16" to 19" August, 2021 from 9.00
a.m. to 5.00 p.m. The books will be sold in the new Apollo school premises, just opposite the present kandana School.
Please bring your child's SRB with you. Kindly ensure that you come on the dates given to purchase books as they will be

sold ONLY onthose days by the staff of Lyceum International Nugegoda. ST ==
o %/ .
STUDENT CLEARANCE \.‘

Please note that students who wish to get the Leaving Certificates from school should submit a full term’s notice of
withdrawalin writing to the Registrar. In default of such notice, the parent will be liable for payment of the next term fee.

Please note that awards, certificates, leaving certificates which are not collected, will be kept on, for one year after a
student has left the school. Such documents will be destroyed after one year. In addition, leaving certificates will not be
issued after one year of leaving school.

@ www.apollo.lk ) APOLLO INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL XOH

9 No. 93, Negombo Road, Kandana, Sri Lanka.

© 011-2230532 | g apollokadana@apollo.lk




BAKING DAY

The students of PreGrade enjoyed an online session of
hands-on experiential activity. They donned on their
baker's hats and aprons and came online to try out their
skills at baking. The kids enjoyed making their toaster
cakes and personalizing their own cakes by decorating it
with a variety of colours, sprinkles and smarties.
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BURGERS DAY

On the 26 July, the Upper Nursery students prepared a
scrumptious meal of burgers along with their teachers.
Many students took part in this online event and sent
images of the burgers that they made.

Pre Grade Students of Apollo International School,
Kandana were happy to act out the fantastic fairy tales
they listened during lessons.

AVIRTUALSPORTS CAMP

This camp will be held on 09" - 13t August via MS Teams
under different age categories to provide the students a
chance to engage in different sports activities while
enjoying their school hoildays.A certificate will be isdued
foreach part|C|pant who participate for all the 5 days

MONTH OF
AUGUST & SEPTEMBER - 2021

24" Aug. | Graduation Ceremony
09" Sep. | Anniversary Celebrations-Apollo Kandana
24" Sep. | English Singing Competition - Auditions

ONLINE EXAMINATIONS

The Pre Grade Students prepared themselves with a
tremendous amount of dedication to face the final
Semester Examination 2020-2021. We are happy to say
that all students performed extraordinarily well. The
students committed themselves during the online
sessions with great enthusiasm and commitment.

Also, the Primary Students' 2" Semester Examination
was held online from 20" to 27t July, 2021. The teachers
were able to gain self satisfaction on the commitment
made by them which was evident through the
performance by the students. A special note is added to
appreciate the parents, who tirelessly supported and
facilitated this whole new educational experience.

‘STAY FIT’-VIRTUALSPORTS CAMP

The students of the Primary Section took partin a Virtual
Sports Camp on 11th July, 2021 from 9.00 a.m. onwards.
This was a pilot programme implemented to make our
students’ fitness improved and to allow them to do a
variety of activities including some sports such as
Netball, Cricket and Volleyball, Yoga, Zumba and other
exciting events during their stay at home. We shall be
continuing these sports workshopsin the future as well.
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There will be a special meeting with parents
on Thursday, 12" August, 2021 at 6.00 p.m.
viazoom.

PRIMARY & PRESCHOOL CONCERT

The Annual Concert of Primary and Pre Primary is
scheduled to be held on 10* & 16* August, 2021
respectively. For the very first time the concert will be
held Live Online. Plenty of colourful events have been
planned and I'm sure it will be a lovely evening to sit back,
relax and enjoy the performances of the students. The
teachers and myself take this opportunity to extend a
very big Thank You to all parents who have been
extending their support for the sucess of school
activities.
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